‘Ettawa. June 5, 1924.

Dear 8ir:

I am direoted by the Rt. Honm. Arthur
Meighen to acknowledge receipt of yoﬁr letter,
with regard to the queation of Churoch Union,
and to say that he is giving to thie matter
careful study and thorough review and that if
the subject comee up in the House of Commons hn
will give his earnest consideration to the
representaticne you have made.

Yours faithfully,

A.G. Farrell, Esq., Private Seoretary,
Preesident, Presbyterian Church Assn.,
Regina, Baska.
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